
27/05/2020 

MS GH and FM Andrew 
5 Lockwood AVE 
Frenchs Forest NSW 2086 
fand4117@bigpond.net.au 

RE: DA2020/0393 - 28 Lockwood Avenue BELROSE NSW 2085

We objected to the last development proposal put forward a couple of years ago and are doing 
so again - for the same reasons! It is too big, too many apartments and unsuited to our area! 
We do not want anything like the development which is proposed - as appears to be the case 
with everyone else who actually lives in the surrounding area and would be personally 
impacted by such an eyesore. For starters, there is insufficient parking allocated to the 
development in general and there would be an overflow into surrounding streets and also 
Glenrose shopping centre - where it is already hard for shoppers to park when there is an 
event on at Glen Street Theatre. This development would also make the traffic problem around 
the area horrendous - the volume of traffic in Lockwood Avenue and Glen Steet is already high 
for residents trying to get in and out of driveways, and pedestrians, in particular, would be put 
at even greater risk than they are now. We have lived here since 1969 and the reason we are 
still here is that the area has not (yet!) been turned into a cold, impersonal, high rise menagerie 
which, having allowed it to happen once, would surely follow. It is therefore strongly 
recommended that the proposed development not be approved. 
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